Summer Reading for Incoming 2nd and 3rd Grade

Even though summer reading is not required for these students, we do want them to maintain their reading skills over the summer. We encourage them to read at least 15 minutes every day, and on trips it would be great to do a read-aloud book together. Summer is a wonderful time to enjoy books!!

The children may come to the school and test on books they have read. Please call the school before you come and make sure there is someone here to let you in the computer lab.

Those children who read, test, and pass at least 10 books this summer will be recognized and rewarded when school starts. Of course, they can read more than 10! It is a great way to get a head start on points for the new school year.

If you have any questions about AR this summer, contact me at plum@hillcrestchristian.org.

Have a great summer and don't forget to read!!

Patricia Lum

Summer Reading 2017-Incoming 4th

Incoming 4th grade students at Hillcrest are required to read TWO of the following books this summer.

Please be sure they are reading a book they have not already tested on. They will have two days after school starts to finish testing on their books. Please have them test soon after they read the book.

Students may come to the school <u>after June 1</u> and test on their book. Please call first to make sure someone can let you in the computer lab. If you have any questions about AR during the summer, you may email me at plum@hillcrestchristian.org.

Please choose 2 books from this list.

Any Boxcar chapter book by Gertrude Chandler Warner (must be at least 100 pages)

Any Ramona or Henry Huggins book by Beverly Cleary (must be at least 100 pages)

Any Jake Maddox chapter book

Any Magic Tree house chapter book by Mary Pope Osbourne

Any Weird School chapter book by Dan Gutman

Any AR book that is at least 60 pages and on 3rd grade reading level.

BE SURE YOUR BOOK IS A TEST BOOK! EMAIL ME IF YOU ARE NOT SURE AND I WILL CHECK FOR YOU.

Summer Reading 2018-Incoming 5th and 6th Grades

Incoming 5th and 6th grade students at Hillcrest are required to read at least TWO books this summer.

Please be sure they are reading a book they have not already tested on. They will have two days after school starts to finish testing on their books.

Please have them test soon after they read the book.

Students may come to the school <u>after May 21</u> and test on their books. Please call first and make sure there is someone to let you in the computer lab.

Please choose <u>2 books</u> from the following list.

<u>A Hundred Dresses</u> by Eleanor Estes

<u>Among the Hidden</u> by Margaret Haddix

Any of the "Who Was" Series (biographies)

Any AR book over 100 pages on at least 4.5 reading level

BE SURE YOU ARE READING A TEST BOOK! YOU CAN EMAIL ME IF YOU ARE NOT SURE AND I WILL TELL YOU.